
Bradford Reclamation District 2059 

Pipe Installation Project  

On August 1, 2021 a fire was reported on Bradford Island.   

As a result of this fire, during the late evening, the fire damaged the district’s pump station. 

Below are photos of the pump station, prior to the pump station burning down.  

The Board of Trustees declared the Fire an Emergency and passed a board resolution declaring it as 

such.  

The District Engineer, Board of Trustees, Legal Counsel, and District Staff have been working together 

diligently to get the pump station repaired in an efficient, cost effective and timely manner.  The district 

has had several general and emergency board meetings allowing for public comments and input 

throughout the emergency.  

The district obtained a couple of bids to repair/rebuild the pump station and reported those bids during 

public board meetings.   

Reported at the most recent board meeting by President Davies, was that he requested PGE make the 

district a priority in getting the power pole restored to supply electricity to the district’s pump station.   

The district is still working under the Board’s adopted emergency resolution.   

 

 



 

The board of trustees made motion at its most recent board meetings, to contract with Independent 

Power to do the electrical and CES (Controlled Environmental Services) to conduct the pump station 

discharge pipe install.   

Several People have requested an update on the project.  As of today 01/04/2022, it was reported that 

the smaller 20” pipe of the two (2) pipes had been installed along with the larger 24” pipe.  At this time, 

the pipes are installed operational.    
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01/03/2022 Pipe install Progress 



01/04/2022 Pipe install Progress 

  


